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March 9, 2010

Representative Kyle Johansen
Haouse of Representatives
State Capitol '

Juneau AK 99801-1 182

Dear Representative Johansen:

On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Assaciation (APOA), | would like
to thank you for introducing HB 327, an act relating to the schedulfingand
rescheduling of certain substances as controlled substances and to the
sale of products cdn‘tainin’g deﬂrométhqrphan. K - 2
The APOA Executive Board's Legislative Committee recently reviewed
this proposed legislation and decided to“una‘nimously‘suppon this bill. -
We thank you for addressing this issue. Please contact the APOA office
in Anchorage at 277-051 5, if there is anything our organization can do to
assist in the passage of this bill. P05 S , foa

Sipcerely,

9 H' %9
John Lucking, Jr.
State President
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